
CRISIS PREGNANCY CENTER 
ARSON 

Unknown Suspect 
Lincolnton, North Carolina 

June 25, 2022 

Individual with Device Building Damage 

REWARD 
The FBI is offering a reward of up to $25,000 for information leading to the identification, arrest, and conviction of the suspect(s) responsible for this 
crime. 

DETAILS 
The Federal Bureau of Investigation, the Lincolnton Police Department, and the Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco, Firearms and Explosives are asking for the public’s 
assistance to identify the individual who threw a Molotov cocktail at the Crisis Pregnancy Center on June 25, 2022.  At approximately 2:20 a.m., the Lincolnton 
Police Department received a 911 call reporting a fire at 112 Doctors Park, Lincolnton, North Carolina.  An individual can be seen on surveillance video throwing 
a lit Molotov cocktail at the building.  The building only received minor damage.  The suspect can be seen running away towards the intersection of Country Club 
Road and Hollow Road. 
 

If you have any information concerning this person, please contact your local FBI office or the nearest American Embassy or Consulate. 

Field Office: Charlotte 

https://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/field-offices/charlotte
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